
In This  I s sue ,  We're
Covering:

A NOTE FROM THE MEMBERSHIP

CHAIR AND VP OF LEADERSHIP

It's the end of an era, but it's also the start of

an exciting new chapter. We can't thank you

enough for being part of PTA. 

The Membership
Monday Memo
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MAPTA Membership Spotlight... Let's hear it for Hatfield Festive PTA Spirit!!!

VISIT US ON OUR WEBSITE AND FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

In the loop with latest updates, reminders and announcements

ISSUE.  4

Hatfield Elementary PTA's Spooktacular event, held in October, was a
huge success! Staff and volunteers helped by setting up creative
Trunk or Treating displays, overseeing the ticket booth, handing out
cider and donuts, and managing a craft table and games. The event
was held at the outdoor Lion's Pavillion behind the Elementary School
- cut off from traffic - and everyone reported having a great time!
There was also a costume parade by grade with an amazing turnout of
creepy and imaginative costumes alike. No Covid cases were tied to
the event and ticket sales from the event helped our PTA raise over
$1,500 in funds and add 82 new members. CONGRATS!

W H A T  A  Y E A R  I T  W A S !

H A T F I E L D  P T A  S P O O K T A C U L A R  I N C R E A S E S
M E M B E R S H I P

WELCOMING THE NEW YEAR

SHOW YOUR PTA VALUE TO SUSTAIN AND GROW YOUR MEMBERSHIP
Just like schools have had to pivot, so do PTAs. You don't need a
building to PTA. 
https://onevoice.pta.org/show-your-pta-value-to-sustain-and-grow-your-membership/

"PTA'S  MISSION IS  TO MAKE EVERY CHILD’S  POTENTIAL A  REALITY BY ENGAGING AND EMPOWERING
FAMILIES  AND COMMUNITIES TO ADVOCATE FOR ALL CHILDREN. "

Cheers to you! We would like to take the opportunity to
Spotlight our wonderful PTAs! Share with us what's been
happening.

There's a buzz in the air! Membership will once again
open its virtual doors to make our Monthly Meeting
happen on Jan 12th at 7:30 pm.  Zoom link to follow,
hope someone from your unit will join us. Look forward
to seeing you. 

Happy New Year PTA! "Capturing the Moment"
Membership Challenge for units who submit 15
additional new members by Jan 31st will be entered
into a drawing for a $50 gift card. Visit our Facebook
winner announced Feb 7th.

Get ready! Here's  how you can stay on top of preparing
for the School Year so you have time for other things. 

Setting new goals are a great way to start off the new
year.  A  perfect time to make new memories and to
think about what you want to achieve as a PTA family. 
Let the New Year inspire you to make changes not only
at school but also in your community.

There's so much more good news to announce... Check
out our new resources that can help you have inclusive
communication, ice breakers and programming during
the holidays! www.pta.org/holidayresources. Have a
great school year!

REMINDER  
Highlight from last month 1st installment of membership dues needs to be
submitted.
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More Upcoming ... 

www.massachusettspta.org or info@pta.org

Twitter: @MassPTA

Facebook: /MASSPTA/

Instagram: @massachusettspta

https://onevoice.pta.org/show-your-pta-value-to-sustain-and-grow-your-membership/
http://www.pta.org/holidayresources

